
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STATUTORY ASSESSMENT 

RESULTS 2017 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our recent OFSTED report (March 2017) highlighted that teaching and learning are 

improving quickly. 

We would like to share with you the school’s 2017 results which demonstrate the good 

progress being made across school and significant raise in standards. 

We hope you agree that substantial improvements are being made in all phases of learning 

across the school from 2016 results. 

Foundation Stage 2017 

 2017 National 2017 St Basils 
% increase from 

2016 

Literacy    

Reading 77% 78% 9%  

Writing 73% 75% 11%  

Mathematics    

Numbers 79% 80% 13%  

Shape, Space & Measures 82% 81% 14%  

Overall    

Good Level of Development 71% 75% 11%  

 

Year 1 Phonics 2017 

 
2017 National 2017 St Basils 

% increase from 
2016 

Achieved the Expected Standards 81% 92% 27%  

  



End of Key Stage 1 

 Achieved National Standard 
 

Expected 

Working above the National 
Standard 

Greater Depth 

 2017 
National 

2017  
St Basils 

% increase 
from 2016 

2017 
National 

2017  
St Basils 

% increase 
from 2016 

Reading 76% 74% - 25% 17% 17%  

Writing 68% 70% 17%  16% 13% 13%  

Maths 75% 81% 14%  21% 17% 14%  

 

End of Key Stage 2 

 Achieved National Standard 
 

Expected 

Working above the National 
Standard 

Greater Depth 

 

2017 
National 

2017  
St Basils 

% 
increase 

from 
2016 

2017 
National 

2017  
St Basils 

% 
increase 

from 
2016 

Reading 71% 64% 14%  25% 25% 11%  

Writing 76% 77% 20%  18% 13% 8%  
Grammar, 
punctuation & 
spelling 

77% 74% 20%  31% 34% 27%  

Maths 75% 72% 27%  23% 13% 11%  
Combined 
Re/Wr/Ma 

61% 59% 26%  5% 4% 4%  

 

Scaled Scores 2017 St Basil’s average scaled 
score 

National average scaled 
score 

Reading 103 104 
GPS 106 106 

Maths 102 104 

 

  



All Pupils Reading Writing Maths 

Progress Score -0.59 -0.93 -2.28 

Descriptor Average Average Below Average 

 

We are proud of all our children’s achievements and the hard work and dedication of the 

staff in securing these results. Well done everyone! 

Many thanks to all of our families for your continuing support. 

Yours Sincerely, 

  

A.M. Sheppard C. Wilson 
Headteacher Chair of Governors 

 


